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Comments: No to Holland Lake Lodge expansion. The Swan Valley and this specific site is not appropriate for

such a huge recreation complex. Especially in the absence of a proper EIS.   What is the deal USFS? For and

organization such as yourself that usually makes decisions and moves at glacial speed why is this project being

pushed through without proper environmental review?   I'm guessing your financial gain to lease the property

would be substantial at the expense of Montana and Montanan's.  The last thing Montana needs in another

playground for the super-rich, that benefits the super-rich. 

 

Dean Johnson,

Missoula, MT


